
 
From: Peter Cao [mailto:pcao@unitedamericasbank.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 8:30 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FW: 20-cent Special Assessment 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
I do hope Congress will pass the legislation expanding the FDIC’s line of credit. Your intention is 
much appreciated. 
  
Peter Cao   
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Cao  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 8:52 AM 
To: 'comments@fdic.gov' 
Subject: 20-cent Special Assessment 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
As a small community banker, the 20-cent special assessment approved last week is a big 
burden for a small bank, not to mention it is very unfair. Please see if you can remedy it in any 
way. Thanks in advance. 
  
Peter Cao 
United Americas Bank 
3789 Roswell Road 
Atlanta, GA  30342 
Phone: 404/240-0101 X 217 
Fax: 404/240-0266  
Cell: 404/966-4678 
pcao@unitedamericasbank.com 
  


